
 
 
 

 

July 1, 2024 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai-400 001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation for closure of Trading Window 
Ref: Scrip Code - 954712 
 
This is to inform you that pursuant to “Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and Report 
Trading in Securities and Fair Disclosure of Unpublished Price Sensitive Information”, 
the Trading Window for dealing in securities of Reliance General Insurance Company 
Limited (“Company”) by its Designated Persons, shall be closed from July 1, 2024. 
 
The Trading Window will open 48 (Forty-Eight) hours after the announcement/ declarations 
of the financial results of the Company for the quarter ended June 30, 2024. 
 
We request you to kindly take note of the above. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Sushil Sojitra 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
(Membership No.: A31993) 
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